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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: Application for Modification of Claim - Section 13 
1 message

Irene Shonle <ishonle@yahoo.com> Mon, Dec 10, 2018 at 7:58 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Tom Lambrecht <tlambrecht@gmail.com>

Dear Timothy A. Cazier  Environmental Protection Specialist
 
I am writing to ask that the modification for the current claim that Zephyr  has for gold mining on
Section 13 in Canon City is NOT allowed. The area is heavily used for mountain biking and hiking.
As a property owner and a heavy trail user, I do NOT want to see this kind of use of our precious
open space.  The  new modificatiohs they are asking for indicate direct contact with an existing
trail:  Sentinel Road intersects with Hot Shots Trail (Section 13 / South Cañon Trails.  This is a trail
we all use for biking and hiking.

If it's not possible to stop this altogether, please make sure no road comes withing 250 feet of our
important recreational trails (this is why we moved here, and the trails are an important part of our
economy, and probably will be more important in the future).

Sincerely,

Irene Shonle


